
Justification for Change in Supplementary Documents

In requesting renewal of its generic clearance to develop survey instruments for its grantees, the 
National Endowment for the Humanities is submitting a new supporting statement, new Federal 
Register notices, a new public comment, and a new draft survey. These changes reflect the 
differences between our 2011 request and our current 2014 request.


